
Release of A-Level results 2019 

Release of GCE results, Summer Examinations 2019  

 
Dear candidate, 
 

Release of GCE results, Summer Examinations 2019 
 

Your results will be available in school on the morning of Thursday 15th August (A level 
results day).  Universities for which you are holding offers will contact you about your place 
directly, but please still come into school to collect your results between 8am and 10am.   
Mrs Raffray, Mrs Macallister, Mr Murphy, Ms Hagerty  and Mr Ferguson will all be in school 
and on hand to support you in the next steps should you need any advice on offers, the 
clearing process, or Adjustment (when your results are higher than offers received). Subject 
teachers will also be available to discuss you results. 
 
If you are unable to come to school on 15th August, results will be emailed to you, but will 
not be released before 09:00 am. Please note the results are released to you as the 
candidate. If you wish to have someone collect results on the day, then I need your written 
consent, and the person collecting must provide photo ID.  You are also responsible for 
telling your parents/guardians your results, both your original grade and any change in 
grade due to re-marks. 
 
 
Regards, 

 

Mr P Thomas BSc, MEd, MCIEA 

Head of Chemistry and Examinations Officer 

St. Augustine’s Priory 

Hillcrest Road 

Ealing W5 2JL 

020 8997 2022 

  



Release of A-Level results 2019 

 

Dear parent/guardian 

 

Re. release of results, summer examinations 2019 

 

Thursday 15th August is A level results day and your daughter’s results will be available in school for 

her to collect from 08:00am. Mrs Raffray (Headteacher), Mrs Macallister (Deputy Head, Academic), 

Mr Murphy (Director of UCAS), and Ms Hagerty (Director of Priory 6) will all be in school and on hand 

to support your daughter in the next steps should she need any advice on offers, the clearing 

process, or Adjustment (when results are higher than offers received).  Subject teachers will also be 

available to discuss results. Please note that your daughter will know whether or not she has been 

accepted in her first choice University from information available on line.    

 

If your daughter is unable to come to school on 15th August, results will be emailed, but will not be 

sent before 09:00 am. The results will be released to your daughter, so if she wishes to have 

someone collect results on her behalf, then we need her written consent, and the person collecting 

must provide photo ID.  

 

Please note the results are released to the candidates, as is JCQ policy. Consequently, the candidates 

are responsible for telling parents/carers their results, both from the ‘original’ marking and any re-

mark results obtained. We cannot pass results directly to a third party without consent. 

 

Regards, 

 

 

Mr P Thomas BSc, MEd, MCIEA 

Head of Chemistry and Examinations Officer 

St. Augustine’s Priory 

Hillcrest Road 

Ealing W5 2JL 

020 8997 2022 

 


